JACGro

— PROJECT MANAGEMI

12 August 2020

Dear Neighbour,

RE: Utopia Village | Office Refurbishment & Planning Application

I write further to Mark Devereux's letter of 2 J
dated 15 July 2020. | understand some nej
include  a copy of that letter for reference.

uly 2020 and the planning a
ighbours did not receive Mark's

As outlined in Mark’s letter, the planning application covers the repiac&m :
Utopia Village to be installed on a flat roof facing Gloucester Avenue. To ¢

noise requirements, the application includes the installation of an acoustfc
emitted by those external units.

Following concerns expressed by some neighbours about the poten
installation, we held a drop in session last Tuesday, 4 August, to run tF
from all parties. As a result of this discussion, the project team has rew
installation of greenery on both the acoustic enclosure and the ’
Avenue gardens, as well as som:

enclosed a visual o!iustratmg ne

aspect of the installation.

The meeting also threw up
concentratson of th Pim




